
Dear Northeastern School District Student/Parent/Guardian: 

 

The Northeastern School District Board of Directors has established a student activity fee for 
participation in certain/specific extra-curricular programs.  The purpose of this fee is to offset the 
growing costs associated with extra-curricular programs.  This activity fee is non-refundable and does 
not guarantee participation at a specific level in non-sports programs or a specific amount of playing 
time in a sport associated team. 

For the 2023-2024 school year, a fee of $50.00 will enable each Grade 7-12 student to participate in an 
unlimited number of school athletic teams, music programs, or other extra-curricular activities.  Families 
with multiple children will pay a maximum of $100.00 for the school year.  Considerations for financial 
hardships will be granted on a case-by-case basis.  Please contact the district athletic director to discuss 
accommodations. 

The fee is due by the Friday of the second week of the sports season or by the second week of the 
reorganization of the activity.  This information will be addressed by each coach and advisor.  If payment 
is not received by the due date, the student will be considered ineligible to participate in the activity. 
Payment can be made two ways:  

(1) Check -- Please write the student(s) name on the check and make it payable to “Northeastern School 
District.”  Payment can be dropped off at the Northeastern High School Main Office.  

 (2) Myschoolbucks.com – For those families that utilize this online service, parents can now pay the 
activity fee with a credit/debit card. 

 The administration office will process all fees and deposit them into the general fund.  Certain extra-
curricular activities are not subject to the student activity fee.  Please see the attached list for eligible 
activities and place your student(s) name beside each activity that participation is expected.  Please send 
this attached activity sheet with the check.  By placing a name with an activity does not make 
participation mandatory and the student/parent has the option of adding activities. 

If you have any questions regarding the payment of the fee or payment process, please call the athletic 
office at 717-266-3644 ext. 3 

Sincerely, 

Bryan Stephens 

Athletic Director 

Northeastern School District 

 

 



 

 


